
 

February 8, 2016 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Marvin Kleeb, Chairperson 

House Committee on Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 185-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Kleeb: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2582 by House Committee on Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2582 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2582 would allow the Department of Revenue to hire, rehire, or voluntarily transfer 

any Supervisor of Driver’s License Examiners or Driver’s License Examiner Positions in the 

classified service to the unclassified service. 

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates HB 2582 would have no fiscal effect on its 

operations.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Colleen Becker, Department of Administration 

 Jack Smith, Department of Revenue 


